
 

Public access to solicitation documents, bids, proposals, and other 
information related to JAA’s procurement process is governed by the Public 
Records Law, F.S. Ch. 119, and related statutes including but not limited to 
sections like 119.01(2)(a), 119.071(3), 119.0713(5)(a), 119.0715(2), 
119.0725, 281.301, 282.318 and/or 282.3185, a review of which indicates 
the documents that would otherwise be posted here, in whole or in part, are 
exempt from public disclosure.   

For more information, please contact the Jacksonville Aviation Authority’s 
Records Custodian – email: public.records@flyjacksonville.com  
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